1 MINUTES OF LAST AGM

The minutes of the previous AGM were approved as a true record.

2+3 CHAIRMAN / SECRETARY'S REPORT

- Noted that it was another good season of monies paid
- Little disappointed that some teams still couldn't manage to attend a fixture with 5 players, but hope we can rectify this next season.
- No issues this season
- Noted that social media isn't a platform for grievances and if anything needs
 discussing then it should be presented to the committee not in the public or group
 forum.

4 TREASURER'S REPORT

AC another even season, with trophies and presentation night to still pay for, the league will have circa £800 left in the account at the end of the season, which is the leagues buffer.

5 HONORARIUMS

Agreed that a total of £700 would be split over the roles as follows as per last year: £300 for A Clarke for Treasurer and Chairman £400 for S Nadin for Secretary and Chairman.

6 CHANGES TO RULES

Agreed last season that we would adopt the International Rules. As such all-league games and Kos will be played under these rules. With the exceptions of Rule 4a) lag for break, this will remain as Home and Away alternate, with Kos decided on a lag

Proposals:

- All away teams break every frame proposed by Andy Clarke Voted against will remain
- Format 10 singles with an option of 4 players playing twice, own captain to decide with no wildcards - Proposed by Sam Mundy Many options around format were discussed ultimately it was agreed and vote carried for 8 singles 2 scotch doubles

6 APPLICATIONS OF NEW TEAMS

Steventons to move to British Legion Turnpike to enter a new team (2 teams total)

7 ELECTION OF NEW EXEC COMMITTEE

No new committee members, so Simon and Andy will continue running the league. Rob Skupski has been nominated by current committee to increase his position and assist with some finals and presentation night. This increase will include an additional £100 per year, which will reduce honorariums by £50 each for Simon and Andy.

ANY OTHER BUISNESS

• Summer League will start from 14th May. The fee will be £20 per team and all monies will be given out as money toward winter league. Will be split mini league and the format will be 8 singles and 2 scotch doubles.